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I am writing in support of SB 1131. As a member of the city of corvallis and local bird 

lover, it is a wonderful opportunity to have such a diverse and healthy community of 

birds for the public's viewing pleasure. As well as being a great chance for the 

schools nearby where they'll actually take some of the birds out for the children to 

see and learn about our native wildlife. Among these couple of examples, they also 

have a clinical portion of the center where they help rehabilitate injured animals to 

send them back out to the wild.  

I thank you for your consideration in helping out our local wildlife centers 


